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                    Georgian Riding Association for Challenged Equestrians 
with the support of the OTF continues to support the community 

  On September 23, 2022 the Georgian Riding Association for Challenged Equestrians 
(G.R.A.C.E) hosted a recognition event with MPP Rick Byers to give thanks for an Ontario Trillium 
Foundation Grant received for $30,000.00 

This grant has covered costs associated with the feed, care and maintenance of the most 
important members of their team, their specially trained horses. 

A non-profit organization in Grey-Bruce that provides therapy using these horses is unlike most 
other non- profits in that regardless of whether program runs or not the horses need care. In operation 
for over 30 years, providing care for persons with physical, emotional and intellectual challenges, the 
organization is thrilled to not be facing the challenges housing horses brings.

M.P.P. Rick Byers had the opportunity to see first hand a demonstration of the work they do 
with a regular rider who is in recovery from a stroke who is also a local doctor.  


